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NEW YEAR:

S AT A WM

State Senator and possible gubernatorial candidate Kathleen Vinehout writes about the
big events happening in 2018 and about the work the Legislature will be doing
throughout the course of the year.

ALMA, WI - Snow falls gently on the farm. It’s the light, fluffy snow that comes when it’s very
cold.

We've seen bitter temperatures to end the year. Like many, the cold caused its share of
problems on our farm. | was reminded to appreciate running water when our well pump went out
Christmas Eve. When an electric waterer failed, we carried buckets of water to our horses.
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